

## THE CITY OF NEW YORK OFFICE OF THE MAYOR NEW YORK, N.Y. 10007

April 1, 2002

Mr. Michael Joseph Ms. Faige O'Brig 715 NE 15th Avenue Fort Lauderdale, FL 33304

Dear Michael and Paige:

I was honored to receive your wonderful photograph of the World Trade Center towers. On behalf of the City of New York, I thank you for your compassion and concern for those affected by this horrible tragedy. The outpouring of support we have received from around the world has been a tremendous source of comfort for us all.

Many thanks again for your kindness and best wishes.

Sincerely,

Michael R. Bloomberg

Mayor